
DECEMBER 17, 2023 PRAYER LIST 
 

 
Please pray for all those affected by Saturday night's storms, as well as the 

families of those whose lives were lost. 

 

MEMBERS 

• Doris Barnard had outpatient surgery on Friday. 
 
• The Burgesses sustained damage to their home from the Saturday night storms. 
 
• Jim Chaffin is home after 2nd surgery on carotid artery. 
 
• Bob Knight is in SRMC with pneumonia. 
 
• Louise Lacy was transferred to NHC Sumner, Room 4040. No visitors at this time. 
 
• Tim Odom sustained damage to his home and work truck from the storm 

Saturday. 
 
• Kayla Sherrod-Stacy is in Vanderbilt  

 

FAMILY/FRIENDS 

• Barbara Drain, Sarah Foreman's sister, will have surgery on December 28th. 

Sarah's sister Marilyn will also have surgery next week, date unknown. Marilyn 

and her daughter's apartment sustained significant damage from the Saturday 

tornado. 
 
• Stephanie Lindsey, dear friend of Scott & Crissy Danton and member of 

Alvaton C of C, KY, is being tested for PLS. 
 
• Mark Stender was discharged. 
 
• Vicky Till, close friend of Paul Sears, is in St. Vincent Hospital in Birmingham 

with colon cancer. 
 

THANK YOU NOTES IN LOBBY WINDOW 

Sue Jenkins 

Imodean Summers 
 

CONTINUAL PRAYER LIST 
Benn & Isabelle Bradsher - Jacob Burgess - Katherine Carstens - Bud Coley 

Carolyn Collins - Bill Dale - Ryan Drain - Anne Francis - Carolyn Jackson - Sue Jenkins 

Ernestine Jones - Lance & Judy Jones - Lena Lucas - Mundae & Tom Neal 

Charles Palmer, Sr. - Rosemary Purcell - Jerry Sieradzki - Ella Smith - Bonell Strong 

Imodean Summers - Winfred Vaughn - Myrtie Wilson 

Greye Wix (Ranger School) - Jonathan Woodard (Special Forces) 
 

SEE MONDAY'S N&N'S OR CALL OFFICE FOR COMPLETE PRAYER LIST. 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
  NEXT SUN 

 

- Bible Classes at 9:30 AM 

- Morning Service at 10:30 AM 

- Evening Service at 5 PM: Glenn Hinton from Nicaragua 

Christian School Speaking 
 

  MON - Youth Christmas Caroling, Leave HP at 5:45 PM 
 

  WED - Bible Classes for All Ages at 6:30 PM 

- Basement Singing for All Ages at 6:30 PM 
 

  THURS - Ladies Bible Class at 9:30 AM in A106 
  

  NEXT SUN - Christmas Eve Morning Service at 10:30 AM 

- No classes or Evening Service 

CONTACT US  
Phone:  615-452-2530 / E-mail:  info@thepike.org 

Address:  744 Hartsville Pike, Gallatin, TN 37066 

Watch Live:  thepike.org / facebook.com / youtube.com 

Elders:  Jeff Carnes, Joel Dodson, Tom Hughes, Doug Lyle, Phil Smith 

Elder of the Month: Jeff Carnes - 615-294-0131  

Pulpit Minister:  Doyle Farris - 615-330-8218 

Youth Minister:  Brandon Johnson - 828-421-8760 

Associate Minister:  Josh Brown - 931-644-4591 

 

 

WI-FI NETWORK: HPCONG     PASSWORD: Gr8Plc2B! 

 

 
MEMBERS & VISITORS: 

SCAN TO LOG ATTENDANCE OR FILL OUT AN 

INFO CARD AND PLACE ON END OF PEW 
 

ATTENDANCE LAST SUNDAY: 194 

CONTRIBUTION: $32,312     BUDGET: $13,500  

 
!

HARTSVILLE PIKE HAPPENINGS 

 
HEARING ASSISTANCE  

SYSTEM RECEIVER 

AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST 

HARTSVILLE PIKE CHURCH OF CHRIST 
DECEMBER 17, 2023 

mailto:info@thepike.org


SERVICE ASSIGNMENTS 

 
CHRISTMAS CARDS 

This Christmas season, we will be offering the 

congregation the opportunity to exchange Christmas 

cards without having to worry about postage. Our youth will be 

assisting in sorting and distributing these. Just write the names on the envelopes, 

no address needed, and place them in the wrapped box in the lobby. Christmas 

cards will be sorted alphabetically in the fellowship building. You can stop by and 

pick them up, or we'll bring them to you. We'll be collecting and delivering cards 

to our shut-ins as well. If you have questions or would like to help with this project, 

please see Brandon Johnson or Michelle Williams. 

 

 

YOUTH NEWS  
 
EVANGELISM UNIVERSITY - High School students interested in attending 

Evangelism University on January 12-14 in Savannah, TN, please let Brandon know. 

 

YOUTH CHRISTMAS CAROLING for all youth ages will be TOMORROW EVENING, 

starting at 6 PM. We will leave the church at 5:45 PM. 

 

THANK YOU to all who donated money and/or helped with the Youth 

Benevolence Shopping Project to aid families this Christmas season! 

 

BASEMENT SINGING for all ages is Wednesday, 12.20. 
 

 

KIDS NEWS 
 
ATTENDED NURSERY is available during AM and PM services for 

infants and toddlers.  Ask a lobby attendant if you need directions to the nursery. 

 

MY WORSHIP NOTES - Kids, complete a “My Worship Notes” worksheet from the 

welcome table, and turn it in to earn a prize! 
 

NEWS AND NOTES 
 
GLENN HINTON from Nicaragua Christian School will be speaking 

during PM Service TONIGHT. 

 

CHRISTMAS EVE DAY - The only meeting or service we will have on 12.24.2023 is the 

10:30 AM worship service. No Bible classes. 

 

NO LADIES' BIBLE CLASS on Thursdays, 12.28 or 1.4, for the holidays. 

 

POTTER'S COMMODITIES DRIVE - You may make monetary donations during 

December in support of the drive to feed the children at Potter Children's Home. 

Please specify "Potter's Commodities Drive" if you choose to donate. 

 

CALENDARS - Jeni Moore's inspirational poetry calendars are available now. They 

are still $10. See Betty or Jeni Moore if you would like one. 

 

WIDOWS, WIDOWERS, DIVORCED, & SINGLES meets on 2nd Sundays after AM 

Service for a meal, fellowship, and discussions on the unique aspects of losing a 

spouse and/or living alone. Please contact Doyle with any questions about this 

new ministry.  

 

THANK YOU to all who helped with the Ladies' Christmas Brunch, and a special 

thanks to all who participated! It was a very fun morning of fellowship and 

Christmas festivities!  Please check the foyer for your left-behind cookie containers. 
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT LADIES CLASS will begin a study of apologetics, beginning 

January 3. We will be using a curriculum from Answers in Genesis, builders of the 

Creation Museum and Ark Encounter. All ladies are welcome.  

Men involved in Sunday AM Service, please meet in the men’s changing room in front of 

the auditorium at 10:20 AM.  Let Brian Carter or Scott Carter know if you will be unable to 

serve. First Aid Team & Nursery Attendants, contact Kara Johnson if you cannot serve. 

 DEC 17 DEC 24 

Welcome  Jeff Carnes Jeff Carnes 

Opening Prayer AM Dennis Gowan James Wilber 

Communion AM Phil Smith Joel Goff 

Scripture Reading AM Ron Schmittou Bryan Gann 

Shepherd’s Prayer AM Joel Dodson Phil Smith 

Opening Prayer PM Mark Wilson Justin Morris 

Scripture Reading PM Ron McDole Tommy Williams 

Closing Prayer PM Josh Cantrell Sam Crutcher 

Greeter EWC Norma Hyre & Shelby Ray Jeff & Jennifer Lusk 

Greeter WWC Pat Johnson & Linda Knight Doug Lyle & Helen Marshall 

First Aid Team Sun. Greg & Debbie Glover James Wilber & Mark Wilson 

First Aid Team Wed. Chris & Mitzi Howell Rick & Debra Woodward 

Infant Nursery AM Kristal Goff & Jan Sears No Nursery Duty 

Christmas Eve Day Toddler Nursery AM Traci & Eliza Wilber 

Combined Nursery PM Ginger Taylor & Carol Lyle 


